Nythe Eldene Liden Parish Council
White Edge Moor Field

STATEMENT
Nythe Eldene Liden Parish Council have suspended grass cutting to location:

White Edge Moor Field

The land was sold in August 2023 and is now privately owned.

The Councillors within Nythe Eldene Liden Parish Council did not make this decision.

The Parish Council does not have permission to cut/maintain this land from the owner and
as a result of this the Parish contractor will not cut the land due to trespassing.

The Parish Council have spoken to the landowners and the grass will not be cut by them and
they are not granting permission to the Parish to cut the land, due to an ongoing objection to
and outstanding application made by an individual person to turn the land into a Village

Green.



